
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Cross-Country Qualifiers Update 

Fifteen of our dedicated Mawnan runners took on the second stage of the 

school’s cross-country qualifiers on Monday in Camborne, and what a race it 

was! With perfect conditions, every athlete put in a fantastic performance, 

showcasing incredible teamwork and camaraderie. Macey even managed 

to lose a shoe in the first 100m but that did not stop her! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

We’re thrilled to announce 

that five of our runners, Kit, 

Jake, Dixi, Macey and 

Alana have secured their 

place in the finals in 

Newquay on March 25th. A 

huge well done to all who 

competed—your hard work 

and determination 

continue to inspire! 

Mawnan CE VA School Newsletter 
Using our God-given talents to let our light shine  

Friday 14th March 2025 



 
 

Girls Football Final 

This morning, four of our incredible six girls football 

players went to Penryn College to play as a Penryn 

Sports Partnership Football team, consisting of pupils 

from the catchment schools. They played five other 

Peninsula teams, winning all their matches and won 

the final!! Well done! 

A special mention to Isla M and Macey who 

although they didn’t manage to take part today, 

have been an integral part to the girls football team 

and their achievement.  

 

Space Odyssey 

On Thursday morning, Fusion and Pico were joined by Simon from Space 

Odyssey who ran the most amazing presentations in a Space Dome mobile 

planetarium!   These exciting space presentations included high-resolution 

images, films and sophisticated computer simulations which are projected 

throughout the dome. They learnt so much about our solar system and had 

so much fun!            

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Dart Class 

This week Dart class have created their final pieces based on Henry Moore. 

They have done an amazing job and definitely capture the mood of the 

London Tube bomb shelters in WW2.  

  

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Parent Teacher Meetings  

We have our second round of parent teacher meetings for this academic 

year planned for the week beginning Monday 24th March.  

You will have received a Google form to sign up for a meeting at a time that 

suits you. If you have signed up yet, please do as slots have been going very 

quickly. This dedicated week in our school calendar allows us to cancel all 

professional meetings and personal plans to ensure that we can meet with 

each and every one of you. It is crucial that you sign up for a meeting, as we 

are eager to discuss your child's progress with you. I kindly request that you 

arrive promptly for your scheduled meeting, as any lateness can have an 

impact on other parents.  

Dance club (Monday and Tuesday) Construction club, Sketching club and 

Chillax Club will be cancelled on the week commencing March 24th. This is 

because the staff running these clubs will be delivering the Parent Teacher 

Meetings. Clubs will resume as normal the following week. 

All other clubs will run as normal.  

 

 

Mother’s Day Breakfast 

This special event is a wonderful opportunity for 

us to come together as a school community 

and celebrate the incredible mothers and 

mother figures in our students' lives. We warmly 

invite you to join us on Friday 28th March from 

7:45am in the school hall. It promises to be a 

delightful morning filled with love, laughter, and 

delicious food (thanks to Jacky). A google form 

will be emailed shortly. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Statutory Test Dates for 2024-2025 
Key stage 2 tests 

The statutory key stage 2 tests are timetabled from Monday 12 May to 

Thursday 15 May 2025: 

Date Activity 

Monday 12 May 2025 English grammar, punctuation and spelling papers 

1 and 2 

Tuesday 13 May 2025 English reading 

Wednesday 14 May 

2025 

Mathematics papers 1 and 2 

Thursday 15 May 2025 Mathematics paper 3 

 

 

Phonics Screening Check for Year 1 children Year 1 children will complete 

their phonics screening check in the week beginning Monday 9th June 2025.  

Multiplication tables check (MTC) for Year 4 children Year 4 children will 

complete the multiplication check during the week commencing Monday 

2nd  June 2025.  

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you about the importance 

of regular attendance, particularly during the statutory testing period. 

Therefore, I kindly request that you refrain from booking any holidays or 

nonessential activities during term time to ensure that your child is able to 

participate fully in their learning. 

 

 

 
 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/national-curriculum-assessments-key-stage-2-tests


 
 

 



 
  


